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Cancelling the buses and also altering the routes of the buses that remained is not the way 
to go. I understand the governments need to recoup costs on the light rail but you also need 
to provide buses that go into the city down to circular quay at all hours of the day. 
Cancelling the route into the city impacts those who are in need - less able, those with 
budget constraints, those who work hours outside of an office role. The government needs 
to think of those who are in need rather than the majority. 


